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The Nixon's 
Holiday 
Dinner 

Washington 
President and Mrs. Nixon 

will celebrate Thanksgiving 
Day with a traditional tur-
key dinner at Camp David. 

The Nixons' daughter and 
son-in-law, Tricia and Ed-
ward Cox, who live in New 
York, will join the family 
gathering. But their other 
daughter and son-in-law, Ju-
lie and David Eisenhower, 
will spend the holiday with 
David 's parents, former 
Ambassador and Mrs. John 
Eisenhower, at Phoenixville, 
Pa .  

The Thanksgiving menu, 
prepared by the naval kitch-
en staff at Camp David, in-
cludes roast turkey, bread 
dres#ing, mashed potatoes 
with#giblet gravy, buttered 
green peas, minted pears, 
spiced apple rings, cranber-
ry sauce and puMpkin pie. 
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